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REPORT.

The Committee of the Quebec City Mission have much 
pleasure in submitting to the many triends and faithful 
supporters of the Mission their Twentieth Annual Report, 
and acknowledge with gratitude to God—the disposer of 
events and the giver of every good gift—the continued 
success accomplished by its operations during the past 
year.

Since the year 1857, when the Mission was first 
established, more than one-half of the original Committee 
have been removed by death; still the work of the 
Mission prospers, and is as needful now as when first begun. 
Such a benevolent enterprise cannot but receive ample 
support from Christians of all denominations.

Mariners’ Service.

The difficulties experienced by the Missionary in the 
discharge of his duties among the seamen were many, 
but it is undoubtedly true, he can say “ they that be with 
us, are more than they that be against us.”

It is much to be regretted, that on several occasions 
during the past season, the Missionary, on his way to the 
vessels, was insulted and sometimes his life endangered 
by some thoughtless young men throwing stones at him, 
and that without any cause whatever further than that he 
is a Protestant Missionary.

Of the unbounded liberality of the shipmasters towards 
his helper Annie, the Missionary has often expressed his 
gratitude, but it is due to his patrons as well as to himself 
that he should take notice of a valuable testimony of 
the esteem in which the work is held by an educated


